

139 Adelaide Park Rd Yeppoon QLD 4703

Subscribe: https://stbrendansc.schoolzineplus.com/subscribe

Email: PrincipalPA@sbc.qld.edu.au

Phone: 07 4939 9300

Fax: 07 4939 5273



26 April 2018

From the Pen of the Principal, Robert Corboy



Dear St Brendan's Staff, Students, Parents and friends,

As we commence Term 2, I would like to welcome back all of our staff, students and families from the Easter celebrations. I would also warmly welcome the following to our community.

New Staff

Rose Hindman **Boarding Supervisor** Devon Vadivel **Boarding Supervisor**

Lorraine Lowcock Librarian

I would like to congratulate and thank Baden Jones for his appointment to the newly created position of Assistant Head of Boarding commencing this term.

New students and families

Ajay Swan, Year 8 Joseph Thompson, Year 8 Peyton Jenkins, Year 10 Harrison Keaney, Year 10 Kurtis Holzheimer, Year 11

Community visits

I am looking forward to meeting our current families and Old boys over the coming term. Below are the dates when we will be visiting

2018 Country Dinners

Our SBC Boarding family is important to us. We invite you to join with us at our new St Brendan's College Country Dinners in 2018. Principal Rob Corboy and Head of Boarding Cathy Minto will visit the following towns and want to meet with families, catch up on your news and ensure strong communication between the College and our boarding families. A venue will be advised prior to the event. Please let us know if you would like to be registered for the dinner by emailing Sue Bradshaw at boarding@sbc.qld.edu.au or phone (07) 49399 450.

Town	Date	Staff
Biloela	Thursday 17 May 2018	College Leadership
Longreach	Friday 18 May 2018	College Leadership
Blackall/Barcaldine	Sunday 20 May 2018	College Leadership
Charters Towers	Wednesday 3 July 2018	College Leadership
Emerald	Wednesday 8 August 2018	College Leadership
Springsure	Thursday 9 August	College Leadership
Rolleston	Friday 10 August	College Leadership
Blackwater/Bluff/ Dingo	Wednesday 5 September	College Leadership
Clermont	Thursday 6 September	College Leadership
Moranbah	Friday 7 September	College Leadership
Badu Island	Friday 5 October	College Leadership
Murray Island	Saturday 6 October	College Leadership

2018 Regional Visits - St Brendan's College

Come and talk to us as we visit towns and Shows in Central Queensland in 2018. We love speaking with current, past and prospective parents, and believe it's important to find out what is going on in your local community. Drop into our stand and say hello. We would love to answer any questions you may have about academic and extra-curricular offerings, boarding life and the full range of opportunities and pathways for your son at St Brendan's College

Enrolment Stand	Date	Staff
Beef 2018 Rockhampton	Monday 7 - Friday 11 May 2018	Enrolments/College Leadership
Taroom Show	Monday 7 -Tuesday 8 May 2018	Enrolments
Theodore Show	Monday 14 - Tuesday 15 May 2018	Enrolments
Callide Valley Show	Friday 18 – Saturday 19 May 2018	Enrolments
Longreach Show	Saturday 19 May 2018	Enrolments
Clermont Show	Tuesday 29 - Wednesday 30 May 2018	Enrolments
Springsure Show	Friday 1 - Saturday 2 June 2018	Enrolments
Rockhampton Show	Wednesday 13 - Friday 15 June 2018	Enrolments
AgGrow Emerald	Thursday 28 - Saturday 30 June 2018	Enrolments
Moranbah Home Show		Enrolments

If you are interested in finding more about our Agricultural Program and our Cattle Club, don't miss our Cattle being shown at the following regional shows.

SBC Cattle Club Cattle Showing and Judging	Date	Staff
Marlborough Show	Saturday 21 April 2018	Agricultural Department
The Caves Show	Saturday 28 April 2018	Agricultural Department
Callide Valley Show	Friday 18 - Saturday 19 May 2018	Agricultural Department
Springsure Show	Friday 1 – Saturday 2 June 2018	Agricultural Department
Yeppoon Show	Saturday 9 - Sunday 10 June 2018	Agricultural Department

SBC Cattle Club Cattle Showing and Judging	Date	Staff
Rockhampton Show	Wednesday 13 - Friday 15 June 2018	Agricultural Department
Sarina Show	Saturday 4 Sunday 5 August 2018	Agricultural Department

St Brendan's Support Groups

I know we will thank these people appropriately at the end of the year but being new to the community this year I would like to acknowledge their passion for the college and all the great work that has occurred over the previous years. It was a pleasure to meet them last term and I am looking forward to an exciting year ahead.

College Board

Chair Cameron Wright

Committee Cale Dendle, Mark Boyd, Kim Laundry,

Members Peta Tomkins, Sandra

Beggs and Mark Effeney

P&F

Chair Amanda Mather
Secretary Linda Orgill
Treasurer Bernice Boland

Foundation

ChairCameron WrightSecretary/TreasurerCale Dendle

Building Committee

Chair Kim Laundry

Committee Cameron Wright, Gordon Porter, Aaron

Members Jorgensen, Paul

Horan

Finance Committee

Chair Sandra Beggs

Committee Gordon Porter, Cale Dendle, Cameron

Members Wright

Call to arms!

As always we are always looking for volunteers to help with our multitude of endeavours, if you can spare some time it would be greatly appreciated. On other occasions we are looking for your attendance to support what has been planned, remembering your presence goes to support the college in its endeavour to provide the best educational opportunities for our boys in the Edmund Rice tradition. Below is a list of some of the

scheduled activities, if you can participate with either helping out or supporting the activity with your attendance, please do not hesitate to contact the college.

Saturday 28th April	Senior Formal	(St Brendan's College/P& F)
Sunday 29th April	Fun Run	(Jason Rich Foundation Fun Run)
Friday 4th May	Domestic Violence Walk	(Foundation/St Brendan's College)
Monday 7th May	Cocktail Party	(St Brendan's College)
18th – 20th July	Challenge Cup	(St Brendan's College)
Saturday 1st September	College Rodeo	(St Brendan's College)
TBC	College Race Day	(Foundation)
Friday 16th November	Year 12 Graduation	(St Brendan's College)
TBC	Eddie Rice Camps	(EREA camps)

All the best to you all for the coming fortnight.

God Bless

Robert Corboy PRINCIPAL

Identity News

Queen's Baton Relay



Members of the Torres Strait Island dance group were invited to perform at Yeppoon Town Hall for the Queen's Baton Relay Event on 23rd March. Following introductions, our students were the first item on a large entertainment program. They were enthusiastically received by the small but building crowd, and were very proud to be able to share their culture for this once in a lifetime event.

Receiving the Sacraments - 'Decision Point'

Commencing Week 6 this term, St Brendan's College will be offering a Sacramental Program for students who wish to

become Catholic, or who wish to undertake their Sacraments of Initiation – Confirmation and Eucharist.

The 'Decision Point' program will be conducted over a nine week period and aims to walk the candidate through the various sacramental aspects of the Catholic faith.

The program will run for one session per week and will conclude with a special Sacramental Mass held in conjunction with St Ursula's College in Week Five Term Three.

If you are interested in your son becoming involved in this program, please click on the link below, complete the attached form and return to the College Student Reception by Friday 27 April. If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me directly via email: peerss@sbc.qld.edu.au or phone: 0749 399 431.

Eddie's Van

Thank you to all the staff and students who assisted with the Eddie's Van over the Easter holiday period. Thank you to all the businesses in the surrounding area who continue to regularly support the Eddie's. Thank you to Peter Boodle's Quality Meats, in Berserker Street Rockhampton, who for years now have continued to make weekly meat donations. These donations go a long way in assisting the Eddie's van to feed some of the most disadvantaged members within our local community.

National Families Week



National Families Week will be held from 15 May, the United Nations International Day of Families, to 21 May 2018.

'Stronger Families, Stronger Communities' has been embraced as an enduring theme for National Families Week as it encapsulates the important role families play as the central building blocks of our communities. Community wellbeing is enhanced by family wellbeing.

National Families Week has been running since 2003. The central theme is to celebrate the vital role families play in Australian society. Annual themes highlight different aspects of family wellbeing.

For further information about this worthwhile cause please go to the National Families Week website via the link below:

http://nfw.org.au/

Anzac Day March

This Wednesday 25 April, St Brendan's College will once again be taking part in the annual Anzac Day march held in Yeppoon. This event is a significant event in our College calendar and students are strongly encouraged to participate in representing the College. Local students are required to assemble at the old train station —opposite Keppel Bay Plaza at 9:00am. Students will need to wear full school formals including their College hat. Water will be provided once the College reaches the cenotaph in the centre of town.

Mr Shane Peers Assistant Principal - Identity

Middle / Senior School News

Family Zone Launch

As part of our ongoing commitment to educational excellence and our duty of care to ensure students' safety and well-being, we're proud to announce that St Brendan's College has partnered with Family Zone.

Family Zone is Australia's leading provider of cyber safety and security services to schools and parental control products for parents. We've selected Family Zone because:

Cyber Experts	Family Zone is the platform of choice for Australia's leading cyber safety experts and educators certified by the Australian Government's eSafety commission
Broad suite of network and device services	Family Zone offers the school a broad suite of services to enable us to deliver digital citizenship programs and manage our access policies across the school network and on student devices.
School Community features	Family Zone offers both school and parent features allowing our school community to work together.

We will be introducing Family Zone in St Brendan's College in collaboration with our school's Cyber Expert, Brett Lee from ySafe who will be working with us on our school cyber safety programs.

You'll receive more information regarding Family Zone in the coming weeks, with an official launch and information evening on **Monday May 21**.

This partnership has created an opportunity for the College to offer 250 free Family Zone subscriptions to the first 250 families who sign up. After our free subscriptions are taken up the product will be offered at a reduced cost of \$79 per family. We encourage our families to sign up as soon the portal becomes available to ensure you are eligible for a free subscription.

We are committed to ensuring our students get the very best education and in today's fast moving times, technology is a key component. However it's abundantly clear to all, that technology is exposing our children to risks. Our school is choosing to step-up up to these challenges and we do so in full confidence that we'll receive the support of our fantastic school community.

For more information about Family Zone please visit their website at the link below and watch future newsletters for details of how to sign up to Family Zone and RSVP for the Cyber Safety evening on May 21.

http://www.familyzone.com

Launching SchoolTV at St Brendan's

It's never been more challenging for parents to raise happy, healthy and resilient children.

Like never before, parents need to be informed with clear, fact-based information on the many challenges faced by

today's youth. Topics such as youth anxiety, depression, self-harm, drug and alcohol use, cyberbullying and many others need clear explanation and guidance.

SchoolTV is a new ongoing resource that is now available to our parents. Each edition will address a major topic with expert interviews, fact sheets, parent quiz, recommended apps, books and much more. SchoolTV aggregates information from many great resources such as BeyondBlue and ReachOut, amongst others. SchoolTV provides a single stream of independent factual information that saves parents time and confusion of searching online across multiple sites for information.

Physical Activity & Exercise

In the last decade, children's participation in physical activity and exercise has been in decline. In this digital age, children are using computers and mobile devices, not only for learning, but for relaxation and recreation purposes. This sedentary behaviour is having a detrimental effect on today's youth. The key is finding the balance.

Research shows, that regular physical activity and exercise leads to changes in the brain. It improves cognitive function, elevates mood, enhances learning and improves academic outcomes. Playing sport helps kids develop fundamental movement skills impacting positively on their confidence, self-esteem and ability to develop social skills. Parents play an important role in helping children establish positive habits that will benefit them in the long-term.

In this edition of SchoolTV, parents will discover practical advice relating to the benefits of regular physical activity and exercise, as well as tips on how to get their kids motivated and moving more. We hope you take time to reflect on the information offered in this month's edition and we always welcome your feedback

http://stbrendans.qld.schooltv.me/newsletter/physical-activity-and-exercise

Career Corner



Last newsletter I spoke about resumes and cover letters, those important tools to obtaining work experience and jobs. This time, let us focus on School Based Apprenticeships.

Many people have a good idea what they want to do in life and can't wait to get started on it. Others may plan their careers

and want to gain an apprenticeship as the first step in that career.

By starting an apprenticeship in Yr 11 whilst staying at school, about one year of the 4 years can be done. Some points to note:

 It is difficult to gain an apprenticeship at any time if your son hasn't done work experience in that area, possibly with that specific employer. So, work experience is the first step.

- It is up to you and your son to find a prospective employer.
- It is a legal contract, your son will be expected to stay with that employer when he finishes Yr 12. He must be prepared to stay in town until finished.
- It is not an iron-clad guarantee of a continuing job apprenticeships can be cancelled if the employer runs out of work. Last year three school-based apprentices had their contracts terminated.
- Normally, your son will miss one day of school a
 week and he will have to catch up on his schoolwork.
 The school and the employer negotiate which day he
 goes out.
- Your son will usually drop one subject in the process.
 Which subject is dropped, is negotiated between the student, parents and the school.

The school has subscribed to a great web site: My Career Advisor, which allows all students and their parents to log on to for help with subject selection, career advice, universities, getting a job, etc. User name: sbc.qld.edu.au Password: sbc4703 Have a look at it, there is great information and links to other sites.

Next newsletter I will discuss university options.

Regards Sue Waddell Ph: 07 49399423 waddells@sbc.qld.edu.au

Sports News

Sports Newsletter - Week 2 Term 2

Over the holidays Isaak Jensen competed in the Australian Junior Age Golf Championship in the 11/12 year old division, Isaak shot rounds of 71, 70 & 73 at Capricorn Resort over each 18 holes; he finished at 2 under par for the 3 day competition and finished 14 shots ahead of his nearest rival. He has now been invited to



represent Australia in America in July in the IJGA World Stars of Junior in Las Vegas & West Coast Junior Championship. Unfortunately Isaak, has golf commitments with the Queensland Schools Golf team in July and will not be able to travel to America.

The Rockhampton & District Cross Country will take place on Tuesday 1st of May at Kalka Shades Rockhampton. The St Brendan's College team will be led by team captain Zanna Stevenson. The bus will depart the college at 8:00am. Forms for the carnival can be found on the St Brendan's College website and at the Sports Office.

2018 ST BRENDAN'S COLLEGE CROSS COUNTRY TEAM

TEAM CAPTAIN: Zanna Stevenson U/12

Banjo Walker
Ethan Brown
Levi Belot
Isaak Jensen
Charlie Hemmings
Sam Armstrong

U/13

Ben O'Brien
Jett Langham
Jack Broadfoot
Jamal Doyle
Malik Elisala
Fletcher Murphy

U/14

Jack Bowman
Connor Champion
Tynan Donovan
Gratton McKitterick
Joemela Kabai
Lachlan Tomkins

U/15

Lincoln Johnson
Ben Charles
Quinn Stover
Jared Warasum
Jesse Laverty
Marcus Bowden

U/16

Jordan Wall
Blake Laherty

Isaac Garraway
Sam Strohfeldt
Chase Demaine-Beale
Joe O'Brien

Opens

Zanna Stevenson ©
Travis Field
Joe Howard
Frith Warasum
Bailey Stover
Lachlan Winston

Inter-School Soccer

The Interschool Soccer competition kicks off this coming Wednesday. Team lists can be found on the sports noticeboard.

	7/8	9/10	11/12
ROUND 1 WEEK 3 2/5	LIGHTHOUSE @ NORBRIDGE PARK 1 4:00PM	BYE	GLENMORE @ NORBRIDGE PARK 2 4:00PM
ROUND 2 WEEK 4 9/5	EMMAUS @ SBC1 4:00PM	EMMAUS @ SBC2 4:00PM	EMMAUS @ SBC 4:45PM
ROUND 3 WEEK 5 16/5	TCC @ SBC1 4:00PM	TCC @ SBC2 4:00PM	TCC @ SBC2 4:45PM
ROUND 4 WEEK 6 23/5	LIGHTHOUSE @ NORBRIDGE PARK 1 4:00pm	BYE	GLENMORE @ SBC 4:00PM
ROUND 5 WEEK 7 30/5	EMMAUS @ EMMAUS 4:00PM	EMMAUS @ EMMAUS 4:00PM	EMMAUS @ EMMAUS 4:00PM
ROUND 6 WEEK 8 6/6	TCC @ NORBRIDGE PARK 1 4:00PM	TCC @ NORBRIDGE PARK 2 4:00PM	TCC @ NORBRIDGE PARK 4:00PM
FINALS	TBA	TBA	TBA

Inter-School Basketball

The Rockhampton and District Inter-School Basketball competition bounced into action last Tuesday. Team lists and information can be found on the St Brendan's College website.

	JUNIOR A	JUNIOR B	SENIOR A
ROUND 1 WEEK 2 – 24/ 4	V HEIGHTS @ SBC 4:00PM	V EMMAUS @ EMMAUS 4:00PM	V YHS @ SBC 4:50PM
ROUND 2 WEEK 3 – 1/5	V RGS @ SBC 4:00PM	V NRHS @ NRHS 4:00PM	V TCC @ SBC 4:50PM
ROUND 3 WEEK 4 – 8/5	V TCC @ TCC 4:00PM	V LIGHTHOUSE @ LIGHTHOUSE 4:00PM	V GHS @ GHS 4:00PM
ROUND 4 WEEK 5 – 15/ 5	BYE	V RHS @ SBC @ 4:00PM	V EMMAUS @ SBC 4:50PM
ROUND 5 WEEK 6 – 22/ 5	V YHS @ SBC 4:00PM	V TCC @TCC @ 4:00PM	V RGS @ SBC 4:50PM
ROUND 6 WEEK 7 – 29/ 5	V GHS @ GHS 4:00PM	V RGS @ SBC 4:00PM	V YHS @ YHS 4:50PM
ROUND 7 WEEK 8 – 5/6	V EMMAUS @ EMMAUS 4:00PM	QUARTER-FINALS	V TCC @ TCC 4:50PM
ROUND 8 WEEK 9 – 12/ 6	SEMI-FINALS	SEMI-FINALS	SEMI-FINALS
ROUND 9 WEEK 10 – 19/6	GRAND-FINALS	GRAND-FINALS	GRAND-FINALS

Aaron Payne Cup

A good, solid start to the rugby league season tonight with a win by the SBC First XIII over TCC 14-12 in the Aaron Payne Cup. The U15's came away with a draw 10-all against TCC in the Cowboys Challenge. We thank the huge contingent of SBC family for coming down to support the boys, and for those watching at home via live streaming. Congratulations boys on your efforts tonight and a big thank you to the coaching and support staff who have committed many hours to get the boys ready for the start of the season.

Thank you to SBC parent Bonny Messer for the great action shots.





Australian Junior Age Division Golf Championships

The Australian Junior Age Division Golf Championships were held at Capricorn Resort Golf Resort, Yeppoon from 11-13th April. Ben Swaffield (St Brendan's Year 12, 2017), Quinn Stover, Sam Norris, Cruz Warner and Isaak Jensen participated in the event.

Ben Swaffield - 1st Place 17-18 Years Boys Isaak Jensen - 1st Place 11-12 Years Boys Cruz Warner - 5th Place 11-12 Years Boys Quinn Stover - 7th place 13-14 Years Boys Sam Norris - 9th place 13-14 Years Boys

Sam & Isaak have gained selection in the 2018 Australian Junior Golf Team, to travel to the World Stars of Golf in Las Vegas, and the West Coast AAU Olympic Games Golf Championship in California in July 2018.

Sam secured his selection into the Australian team as he was 1st place for 13 year old boys division.

Sam was awarded his prize by Charlie Earp, who took Greg Norman to the top of the world golf, and Tournament Ambassador for the Australian Junior Age Division Golf Championships.

Well done boys.

Walk Against Domestic Violence & Edmund Rice Feast Day – Friday 4 May 2018

We encourage students and families to support the Edmund Rice Feast Day celebrations next Friday 4 May 2018, and our second annual Walk Against Domestic Violence. Parents and students are reminded that attendance is compulsory at school on that day.

Our 600 plus student and staff contingent will walk in solidarity against family and domestic violence and as one of the largest collectives of men in Central Queensland as sons, brothers and future husbands and fathers, the College is working to ensure the anti-violence message and the importance of service and justice is taken from the school yard, home and into the community.

To support the day, the College has invited SBC Old Boy and Senior 1994, Rob Caslick, as keynote speaker to impart his knowledge, wisdom and experiences to the College community, as the driving force behind a social enterprise, Two Good Co, in Sydney.

Mr Caslick's story is a significant one, with the vision of Two Good Co, 'that no person in a refuge feels unworthy of love' and their mission, 'to be the national provider of beautiful food and lifestyle products to domestic violence refuges and soup kitchens.'

From humble beginnings with three of his mates cooking a BBQ for the homeless in Sydney's Kings Cross, today Two Good Co works on the 'Buy One, Give One' model, so that people in Sydney and Melbourne buy a premium lunch jar for themselves, while the other lunch jar goes to a person in need in a local domestic violence refuge.

And for both the purchaser and the receiver, the food is of the highest quality; with some of Australia's biggest name celebrity chefs including the likes of Neil Perry, Kylie Kwong and Matt Moran donating their recipes to Two Good to support and stand against domestic violence.

Parents and families are invited to attend Mass and hear from our guest speaker Mr Caslick on Friday morning, in support of the day.

The program for the day will run as follows:

8.45am Mass, followed by Special Guest Speaker SBC Old Boy Rob Caslick of Two Good Co

10.30am Walk to the Main Beach, Official Proceedings, Walk Against Domestic Violence and Lunch

1.45pm/2pm - Close and walk back to College for buses and end of school.

Donations for Victims of Domestic Violence

If you would like to donate any unwanted handbags, toiletry bags or toiletry items that will be given to victims of Domestic Violence, please drop them into Reception for Mrs Tracey Deasy.



Thank you!

Mobile App

A reminder to parents of the availability of our new SBC App for important and timely reminders about academic and extra-curricular activities at the College. The App has been developed by Xargo, so if you are searching for the App please ensure you download this version (not the older Skoolbag version).

If you already have the App downloaded, please ensure you have completed the Update available at the App store (Apple) or Google Playstore (Android), as there have been

some important changes to ensure the App works correctly since its initial commencement.

As a reminder, please ensure you undertake the troubleshooting tips to ensure the App is correctly set up on your phone:

- Ensure you are subscribed to relevant channels by going to notification settings and clicking on the channel you need to subscribe to, for example Year 7, sporting notifications etc. (If you are subscribed the bell and channel will show in blue; if you are not subscribed there will be a cross through that particular channel/bell). You will not receive notifications for specific channels if you are not subscribed.
- Ensure mobile data and push notifications are on for the St Brendan's College App (in Settings). It will not work without mobile data on.
- If you believe there has been a notification you may have missed, on Apple phone please pull your finger down from the top of the screen, to open any new notifications. For Android, you will see the SBC icons on the top of your screen.

If parents are having problems with the App, please contact Nicole Dendle in Marketing on dendlen@sbc.qld.edu.au or phone (07) 49399 424.

Thanks,

Nicole Dendle
Marketing Specialist
St Brendan's College, Yeppoon
P| 07 4939 9424
M| 0439 389 934

Please note: I work part-time Mon, Tues & Wed.

St Brendan's College Beef 2018 Cocktail Party – You are invited!

St Brendan's College invites our St Brendan's College family to enjoy a night of fine food, wine, beer, entertainment and friendship at the Beef 2018 Cocktail Party on Monday 7 May 2018 at the start of Beef Week. Come along for a wonderful night of celebration of our College community during one of the largest events on the beef industry calendar nationally.

Supported strongly by the **St Brendan's Old Boys Foundation** and with the **generous sponsorship of Elders Rural Services**, it's shaping up to be a great night out, held at the beautiful The Edge Restaurant and Bar in Rockhampton.

Tickets are \$75 per person, available at the link below Tickets are limited so don't miss out. We hope to see you there!

http://www.trybooking.com/ULGL



Homework Centre

Homework Centre runs from 3:00 pm - 4:00 pm Monday to Thursday. Students can get assistance with assessments, homework or revision. It is located in the Support Room at the bottom of C block - closest to the Art room.

Date Claimers

2nd May	Parent Teacher Interviews 2-8pm
7th May	Labour Day Holiday
14th – 15th May	Year 11 Leadership Retreat
16th – 18th May	Year 11 Community Service
22nd – 23rd May	Year 8 Camp/Retreat

30th May	Shave for a Cure
8th June	Inter-House Athletics
13th – 14 June	Aaron Payne Cup - Mackay
15th June	Rockhampton Show Holiday
18th – 22nd June	Exam Block (Study release for Yr 11 & 12 students only)
22nd June	End of Term 2

Term Dates for 2018

Term 2: 17th April – 22nd June Term 3: 16th July – 20th September Term 4: 8th October – 29th November

Online Uniform Shop

St Brendan's College uniform hours of operation and ordering are now online!

https://www.stbrendans.qld.edu.au/enrolments/uniforms-stationery/

Community Notices

St Ursula' College, Yeppoon Centenary Celebrations

Join us 4-6 May as we celebrate our Centenary.

Open Day - 5 May 9.30am-2.30pm

Tour the College, enjoy a bite to eat, view memorabilia displays and join in the workshops for children. Face-painting, children's rides, entertainment. Free entry, all welcome.

Centenary Under the Stars Gala Evening – Saturday 5 May 6.30pm till late

Celebrate our centenary in style! Gala cocktail evening, entertainment, a glass of champagne/beer on arrival, grazing platters, main meal. Tickets \$100 per person, must be pre-purchased from the link below:

http://www.ticketebo.com.au/st-ursulas-college

Musical performance 'One Step Beyond'

Friday 4 May at 8pm or Sunday 6 May at 11.30am

See the story of St Ursula's College come alive on stage, as talented students from St Ursula's and St Brendan's Colleges present 'One Step Beyond'. Tickets \$5 each, must be pre-purchased from the link below:

http://www.ticketebo.com.au/st-ursulas-college

For more information, please contact College Reception on 4939 9600.

RCIA

Are you interested in learning more about the Catholic faith? Do you know someone who is interested in becoming a Catholic? Are you lapsed Catholic and feeling a yearning to "return home"? R.C.I.A. (Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults) is active in the Capricorn Coast Parish. For more information contact the Parish office on 49336171 or Sue on 49250462.

Thank-you, Sue Halberstater, RCIA co-ordinator, Capricorn Coast Catholic Parish, Yeppoon. Ph: 49250462; Mob: 0447742484.

Jason Rich Foundation

Eddies Van

